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2 messages
Juan Padilla <juan.hendersonpit@gmail.com> Wed, Apr 19, 2017 at 5:06 PM
To: jared.ebert@state.co.us

Hello Jared, sorry | didn't respond to you sooner. attached are a couple of pictures of the sign we had corrected at the
entrance of the pit. On the topic of the Hydrologic balance we are in the process of installing new wells to monitor
groundwater levels and sample water from different locations. We are using a company called Hydro Resources to install
the wells. As far as the documents for 2014, 2015, and 2016 | have not been able to locate them yet due to previous
employees and poor record keeping system. | can assure you that this issue is bieng taken care of very seriously. Again

| apologize for the delay. Thank you,
Juan Padilla

Any questions Please give me a call or Email.
303-949-6555
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Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us> Thu, Apr 20, 2017 at 7:13 AM
To: Juan Padilla <juan.hendersonpit@gmail.com>
Cc: Adam Schultejann <adamds.as@gmail.com>

Hello Juan,

Thank you for your response. Regarding the sign, please also add the name of the Operator, per our approved permit,
the Operator's name is 120 85, LLC. Also, below the permit number, please add the following statement "A reclamation
permit for the operation has been issued by the Colorado Mined Land Reclamation Board". Please add these items to

the sign by May 4th, 2017.
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Regarding the hydrologic balance, if new monitoring locations are to be installed and utilized, the Operator must submit a
Technical Revision to the permit and revise the groundwater monitoring locations. For the missing 2014, 2015 and 2016
data, | will give you until May 4th, 2017 to submit this information. Unfortunately, if the records cannot be found the
Division may have to take enforcement action.

Thank you for your attention to these matters and please do not hesitate to contact me with questions.

[Quoted text hidden]

Jared Ebert

Environmental Protection Specialist Il
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